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Top DEP Clips 
 
Scranton Times: Attorneys for landfill, waste/recycling firm threaten Dunmore with litigation 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/attorneys-for-landfill-waste-recycling-firm-threaten-
dunmore-with-litigation/article 8a95c281-33ea-5332-8b6f-62b000c58c8e.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: $1.6 million gallons of water dumped on Trevorton mine fire 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/1-6-million-gallons-of-water-dumped-on-trevorton-mine-
fire/article 8756561a-b1e5-11eb-a141-a7a2ee27cc55.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: DEP monitoring water, air quality near Trevorton; boreholes to be drilled near mine 
fire soon 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/dep-monitoring-water-air-quality-near-trevorton-boreholes-to-be-
drilled-near-mine-fire-soon/article 74050f96-af58-11eb-8f28-dbdb378f9ff0.html  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Zerbe Township board hears update on mine fire 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/bulchie-resigns-as-zerbe-township-supervisor-korenkiewicz-
appointed-to-position/article 9ad0150a-44ca-5511-8064-1167505c6513.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Clarion News: Oberlander and Hutchinson rip Wolf's RGGI plan 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article 9e0e745f-7e4a-5a52-88ee-
5478d4f22cde.html 
 
The Derrick: Spencer gets court order to remove junk in 60 days 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/spencer-gets-court-order-to-remove-junk-in-60-
days/article 6926dbe2-b218-5325-afb9-f7c97751dcad.html 
 
PFAS 
 
Law 360: Aqua Pennsylvania Hits Slew of Chem Cos. With PFAS suit 
https://www.law360.com/pennsylvania/articles/1383270/aqua-pennsylvania-hits-slew-of-chem-cos-
with-pfas-suit 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: PA lawmakers ask Biden to stop National Guard PFAS permit appeal 
https://www.theintell.com/story/news/2021/05/11/pfas-discharge-permit-appealend-pennsylvania-
lawmakers-willow-grove-air-station-unwell-water/5019704001/ 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: PA lawmakers ask Biden to stop National Guard PFAS permit appeal 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/story/news/2021/05/11/pfas-discharge-permit-appealend-
pennsylvania-lawmakers-willow-grove-air-station-unwell-water/5019704001/ 
 
Air 
 
The Derrick: A wild year here for wildfires 



https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/a-wild-year-here-for-wildfires/article d9c876c7-4391-
5fe7-968c-67d6d9ee0783.html 
 
The Legal Intelligencer: 16 People Sue Medical Device Company Over Cancerous Gas Emissions 
https://www.law.com/thelegalintelligencer/2021/05/10/16-people-sue-medical-device-company-over-
cancerous-gas-emissions/?slreturn=20210411093033 
 
Climate Change: Facing Grim Climate Projections, State Officials Call For Multi-Dimensional Approach To 
Addressing Climate Change 
http://levittownnow.com/2021/05/10/facing-grim-climate-projections-state-officials-call-for-multi-
dimensional-approach-to-addressing-climate-change/ 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Reducing methane is crucial for protecting climate and health, and it can pay 
for itself. So why aren’t more companies doing it? | Opinion 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/commentary/reducing-methane-is-crucial-for-protecting-climate-
and-health-and-it-can-pay-for-itself-so-why-arent-more-companies-doing-it-opinion/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WICU-TV: Prescribed Burns Planned for Allegheny National Forest this Week 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/43856729/prescribed-burns-planned-for-allegheny-national-
forest-this-week 
 
Pennlive: Water monsters: These were the largest fish caught in Pennsylvania last year 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/05/water-monsters-largest-fish-caught-in-pennsylvania-last-
year.html 
 
KDKA: Doors Open Pittsburgh Brings Back Guided Walking Tours Of City Neighborhoods 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/05/11/doors-open-pittsburgh-guided-walking-tours/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Thousand Steps Trail to receive pedestrian walkway 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/thousand-steps-trail-to-receive-pedestrian-
walkway/article b430d12a-c658-5497-b1fa-92f77ad9e7bd.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Meadville Tribune: Gas prices expected to climb this week 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gas-prices-expected-to-climb-this-week/article 269c9d3c-
b1ec-11eb-9551-531e6a33405d.html 
 
WICU-TV: Gas Prices Climb in Western Pennsylvania, Expected to Keep Rising 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/43857085/gas-prices-climb-in-western-pennsylvania-expected-
to-keep-rising 
 
My Ches Co: DEP to Receive Comments on Amendment Applications for Mariner East 2 Pipeline, Chester 
County 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/dep-to-receive-comments-on-amendment-applications-for-
mariner-east-2-pipeline-chester-county/ 



 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Pipeline shutdown pushes up East Coast fuel prices, but don’t worry about gas 
lines yet 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/colonial-pipeline-philadelphia-refineries-fuel-prices-20210510.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh motorists shouldn’t panic-buy gasoline after Colonial Pipeline cyberattack, 
experts say 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2021/05/10/colonial-pipeline-shutdown-hack-
ransomware-attack-pittsburgh-gas-motorists-dont-panic-buying/stories/202105100134 
 
WHYY: Cancer-causing benzene continues to flow from PES refinery complex 
https://whyy.org/articles/cancer-causing-benzene-continues-to-flow-from-pes-refinery-complex/ 
 
KDKA: Gas Prices Potentially On The Rise In Pittsburgh Area Following Cyber Attack On U.S. Pipeline 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/05/11/gas-prices-potentially-on-the-rise-in-pittsburgh-area-
following-cyber-attack-on-u-s-pipeline/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Morning Call: Pike County tick study sheds crucial information on diseases 
https://www.mcall.com/news/pennsylvania/mc-nws-pa-pike-county-ticks-20210510-
vafpcebvefh5fk76w2fbgg7zdm-story.html 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: 35K pounds of medication collected in Pa. during Take Back Day 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/35k-pounds-of-medication-collected-in-pa-during-take-back-
day/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Man hurt in hazmat incident at Monroeville landfill 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/crime-courts/2021/05/10/Man-hurt-hazmat-incident-
Monroeville-landfill-waste-management-broadway-boulevard/stories/202105100111 
 
WPXI: Pittsburgh City Council wants to ban plastic bags, but state law won’t let them 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/pittsburgh-city-council-wants-ban-plastic-bags-state-law-
wont-let-them/JRE5ZD73NJC3TFARHNBZIRPPWE/ 
 
Water 
 
Record Argus: Weekend Rain Causes Flooding 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/weekend-rain-causes-flooding/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Drenched: Steady rainfall sets records in Western Pa. 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/drenched-steady-rainfall-sets-records-in-western-pa/ 
 
Reading Eagle: What is delaying demolition of the Bushong Mill Dam? [Ask the Eagle] 
https://www.readingeagle.com/local-news/what-is-delaying-demolition-of-the-bushong-mill-dam-ask-
the-eagle/article 76b0087c-ade6-11eb-aa2f-cba46f2e03d9.html 



 
Miscellaneous 
 
Indiana Gazette: Indiana County Conservation District hosts virtual Envirothon 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/indiana-county-conservation-district-hosts-virtual-
envirothon/article 48c189ad-17e3-5c52-ae81-0d6a726265b1.html 


